
SWCS CEO Clare Lindahl and Event and Professional
Development Director Courtney Allen will be in Myrtle Beach
conducting a site visit of the 2024 SWCS International
Annual Conference location.

Join us for an informal gathering and explore opportunities
for local involvement in the event!

RSVP is requested at this link by Friday, December 1.

SWCS SOCIAL AND
NETWORKING EVENT

 FR IDAY ,  DECEMBER 8
4 :00 – 6 :00  PM BLACK DRUM BREWING

9800 QUEENSWAY BLVD
MYRTLE  BEACH,  SC

LOCATION

https://swcs.formstack.com/forms/swcs_social_and_networking_event_rsvp

